
Cherisse Left ONPA to Join Deloitte & Touche 
 
We announce the resignation of one of our auditors.  Cherisse Irons Mida has resigned from the 
National OPA on September 18, 2012 to accept an offer to be yet again an auditor at the Deloitte 
and Touché, their office which is based in Kolonia, Pohnpei with audit jurisdictions covering the 
whole of the FSM.  
 
Cherisse came to the National OPA in Palikir in October of 2009. She had been very resourceful and 
had contributed much during her three year tenure at the OPA.  
 
The National OPA staff held a farewell luncheon at the Sei Restaurant to appropriately thank her for 
her services and to wish her well as she embarks on her new career at Deloitte.  Although Cherisse 
will be missed at the National OPA, we applaud her all the same as she continues to advance in her 
professional career development.   Best of luck -  Cherisse! 
 


